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Unfortunately, many Oregonians have lost faith in the integrity of our elections. Article 

II Section 2 of the Oregon State Constitution states, "Every citizen of the United 

States is entitled to vote in all elections..." Let's not give Oregonians any reason to 

doubt that by requiring voter ID. 

 

Let's reignite civic engagement and show our citizens that we care about election 

integrity and a more streamlined ballot counting processes by making in-person 

voting on election day the standard method for conducting an election. 

 

Senate Bill 210 accommodates both upholding our elections to the highest of 

standards and providing a way for those who cannot make it in-person the option to 

request a mail-in ballot. The best of both worlds coming together. 

 

I strongly support and urge all Senators to support SB 210.  


